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BBPSRH/PARENT/2024-25/101                                                                        26,MARCH 2025​

FOR CLASSES VI-VIII  

"Focus on your goal with unwavering determination, and success will follow." 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Team BBPS Rohini! 

It is with immense pleasure that we extend our heartfelt congratulations to you on the success of your ward in 

the academic session 2024-25. The achievements of our students are a testament to their hard work, 

perseverance, and the collective efforts of teachers and parents alike. 

As we conclude this academic session and assess the progress of our students, please take note of the 

following important dates: 

       Result Declaration for Classes VI-VIII: Tuesday, 1 April 2025​
       Timings-8:30 am to 10:30 a.m​
       Distribution of Book Sets/Notebooks: Along with the result declaration​
       Commencement of the New Academic Session 2025-26: Wednesday, 2 April 2025 

We look forward to your continued support, as your role as a parent is invaluable in shaping the future of our 

children. Let us work together to ensure another year of growth, learning, and success.​
​
Regards ​
Team BBPS, Rh  

   
  


